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Emergency Dismissal:  What’s your plan? 

As we enter into the winter season please make sure your family is aware of early dismissal 

procedures in the event school should let out early due to inclement weather.   

 At Curriculum Night, you filled out an Emergency Early Dismissal Plan indicating what 

should occur with your child in the event of an early dismissal.   

 We will adhere to your instructions stated on the Emergency Early Dismissal Plan 

and will not accept any last minute changes to this protocol. 

 I strongly urge you, if at all possible, to have your child transported by the bus, which we 

deem to be the safest mode of transportation in the event of inclement weather.  Please 

take a moment to review your plan with your child.   

 

 

 

 
 

Vail Farm Building Equity Team 
The Vail Farm Equity Team is dedicated to ensuring that all students are empowered and 

given every opportunity to succeed. We are working together on the District Equity goals for the 

2019/2020 school year as well as our building goal of diversifying our students’ exposure to 

equity within literature. Our team consists of staff members as well as a community member. 

Everyone's experiences and voices are valued within. All are welcome. If you are interested in 

joining our team please contact Bridgette Pasquarella ( bpasquarella@acsdny.org) or Melissa 

Rosselli ( mroselli@acsdny.org) 

 

 
 

 

If you do not remember filling out an Emergency Dismissal Plan for the 2019-2020 

school year, there is another form attached here.  Fill out and return to your child’s 

classroom teacher.   

Please call the main office with questions - 223-8030. 

mailto:bpasquarella@acsdny.org
mailto:mroselli@acsdny.org
EmergencyDismissalPlan.pdf


 

Happy New Year to all of our Vail Farm families from Student Council!  We have 

several exciting events planned for the new year, including a blood drive later this 

month.  More details to follow.   

This winter, we will collect new hats and gloves/mittens, together with Arlington 

High School junior Nicholas Will, for the Warm for The Winter Hat and Glove 

Drive. 

Thank you again for your continued support of Student Council as we work 

together to improve our school and community.   

Together, we can make a difference! 

Mrs. Janet Will and Mrs. Charlene Stratton 

 

 
Happy New Year!  Welcome 2020!!!  We hope everyone enjoyed Winter 

Workshop and enjoyed the holidays. 

 

1/3 Spirit Wear Day 

1/10 Math Madness 6pm-8pm 

***snow date 1/24 

1/17 Talent Show 

***snow date 1/18 

1/27 Window Clean Up 

1/28 Paint Windows for PARP 

 

 

Box tops are always welcome. 

 

 


